Willow Village Preapplication Notes

I met with Charlie Ewert in early May and showed him the concept map of Willow Village. He liked it. I met with Felix Lieverino in late May to discuss Willow Village. He liked it as well. We discussed the fact that the project had been approved for higher density and that we need to include a commercial space fronting 900 S.
